

CAMILLE A. CLARK, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. KELLI L. CULPEPPER, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. QUYNH CHI T. DINH, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. GRACE MARIE MOOKEN, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. REBECCA PEDERSEN, M.D.

Dear Patient,

I will be changing the practice location to be closer to my home in Plano. I appreciate caring for each one of you. For many of you, you have made as much of an impact on my life as I have on yours.

If you would like a copy of your medical record, you can obtain it by calling our office and filling out a record release form. My partners, Drs. Clark, Culpepper, and Dinh are all excellent and will still be seeing patients at Medical City Dallas. My last day at the Medical City Dallas office will be April 23, 2024.

If you would like to have more information about where I will be practicing after that, please call our office or visit drmooken.com.

To good health,

Grace Mooken, MD

Luace Marsher